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July 27, 1920.

Dear Sir:

I have read, with much interest, your letter

of the Zlst instant. I am sending you, under separate

cover, six copies of our Annual Report, as requested.

I regret to say that we have not in the Department the

photographs for which you have asked, but I am writing

to our local agents with a view of procuring them for

you, if possible.

Yours truly,

Deputy Superintendent General,

Dr. 30 E. Dixon,
cational Bureau, John Wanamaker,

Philadelphia, Pa., U. S. A.
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